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GSA OIG received allegations that vehicle maintenance facility Letterkenny Army Depot in Chambersburg,
Pennsylvania, had been overcharging GSA for vehicle maintenance work in violation of a service agreement
GSA had with the facility. An investigation found that GSA had been overcharged for oil changes performed
there. GSA billed the Letterkenny Army Depot for approximately $31,000 and terminated its service
agreement.
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